
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

TECHNOLOGY, INFORMATION, AND 
COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF CANCELATION 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Cupertino 
Technology, Information, and Communications Commission scheduled for 
Wednesday, September 3, 2025, beginning at 7:00 p.m., in Quinlan Community 
Center Conference Room, 10185 N Stelling Rd, Cupertino, CA 95014, has been 
cancelled.  
  
Dated this 19th day of August 2025 
 
 

/s/ Marilyn Pavlov 
Commission Secretary  


